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SKI FOR LIGHT CITES RECENT GREEN BAY EVENT AS “THE BEST OF THE BEST!”

FROM GREEN BAY TO GRANBY: 30TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION IN COLORADO, JAN. 30 – FEB. 6, 2005

GREEN BAY, WISC. – Standing at the sun-drenched finish line at the completion of the 2004 Ski for Light International Week on Saint Valentine’s Day you could feel the love being shared as pairs of disabled skiers and their guides crossed in triumph to a chorus of loud cheers and ringing cowbells. After each exhausted yet smiling pair received their medals for completing the 5-kilometer rally or 10-kilometer race course they in turn cheered on other pairs approaching the finish.

One such pair was blind skier Nelly Emerson of Norco, Calif. and her sighted instructor/guide Sandie Page of Brattleboro, Vermont. Nelly, a beginner cross-country skier and asthma sufferer, attributed her completion of the 5-kilometer rally to teamwork. “Sandie encouraged me all the way. As we approached the finish line I could hear the folks cheering and I thought, ‘I have done it! I never thought I could, but here I am!’”

“Nelly had no idea what was coming as we approached the finish line,” says Sandie. “People began cheering and calling out our names. A big grin came across Nelly’s face as she pushed harder to get across the line. It was such a high for us both.”

Ski for Light, Inc.® (“SFL”) is an all-volunteer, nonprofit organization that annually conducts a week-long, cross-country skiing program where blind, visually impaired and mobility impaired adult skiers are paired with sighted instructor/guides. SFL is held early each year and rotates among several U.S. locations. 2004 marked the group’s second visit to Green Bay.

“Why did we come to Green Bay?” reflects SFL president Larry Showalter, a veteran blind skier and resident of Bellevue, Wash. “The Brown County Reforestation Camp is a perfect place for a blind or mobility impaired person to learn to cross-country ski or improve their technique. The trails are wide and gently rolling with plenty of snow and well-groomed tracks. And the Radisson Hotel & Conference Center and its staff could not have been more gracious to us. All in all, it was one of our best events ever.”

“Our event this year was the best of the best!” beams Sandie. “I really appreciate all of the hard work involved to produce such a thing of wonder.”

While primarily a recreational event focusing on novice skiers, Ski for Light attracts adult skiers at all proficiency levels, from beginners to advanced competitors. At SFL, the skiers set the pace, asking their guides to assist with skills, technique, endurance or simply enjoying the outdoors. “This was both an exhilarating and confidence-building experience for me,” says Nelly. “Sandie’s support and instruction helped me improve my skiing and increased my desire to ski more.”

More than 325 active adults from across the U.S. and around the world will celebrate the 30th annual Ski for Light International Week event in Granby, Colorado from January 30 – February 6, 2005. Participants will stay at The Inn at Silver Creek and ski each day at Snow Mountain Ranch, the “YMCA of the Rockies.”

Ski for Light is always seeking new skiers and guides. Information about and application forms for the 2005 event will be available at www.sfl.org by July 1, 2004. Those interested in attending or volunteering for SFL may also call (612) 827-3232.
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